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Friday 16th November 2018 

 

Parking 

 

Please note that parking & dropping off 

children on the yellow zig-zags outside the 

school gates is not allowed.  They are there 

to show that the area must be kept clear to 

allow an unrestricted view for approaching 

drivers and children wanting to cross the 

road.   

Thank you  

 
 

Mayhem Soft Play 

 

Mayhem Soft play have now opened in 

Marsham, please see attached flyer for more 

information and don’t forget to ask about a 

free session with their loyalty card! 
 

 

Norfolk Young Farmers 

 

Norfolk young farmers have a countryside 

club near you!! Want something a bit 

different, challenging & loads of fun? The 

club is for children ages 10-16 years @ 

Hevingham Village Hall from 7-8.30pm, the 

club will be run fortnightly on Thursday 

evenings for more information please call 

01603 731307 or visit www.norfolkyfc.org 

Please see attached newsletter for more 

upcoming events.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas lunch 5th December 

 

PLEASE bring in your completed order form 

for our lovely Christmas lunch.  The form is 

due back by Monday 19th November!  Even if 

your child does not require a lunch, it is very 

helpful if you could let me know.  The 

kitchen needs to have numbers so that they 

can do their ordering.   

 
Many thanks               Diane 

 

CV Workshop 

 

On Thursday 22nd November John of Gaunt 

Infant & Nursery School are holding a FREE 

workshop from 9 – 11.45am.  

Are you thinking about returning to work or 

looking for new rewarding employment 

opportunities?  

 Presenting a high quality, professional 

CV will help to demonstrate to 

employers how your skills and 

qualities will be a positive addition to 

their workforce. 

 A good CV is not a standard document 

and needs to be tailored to each job 

application, highlighting which of your 

skills and experience are most 

relevant to that job.   

For further information and to book your 

place please contact our Family Learning 

Coordinator Monica Harding on 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or call 

her on 07780 887348. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.norfolkyfc.org/
mailto:mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk


Hilltop Deposits 

 
Please make sure that all Year 5 and 6 

children have paid their deposits for the 

Hilltop Residential trip in February.  They 

were due in on 1.11.18 and we still have some 

outstanding.  We are also waiting for 

permission slips 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Samuel Cook Tyler Warley 

Charlie Fuller Summer Adcock 

Danny Young Phoenix Thompson 

 

 
Key Dates 

 

November 2018 

 

Tues 20th – Reception - vision & hearing, 

height & weight screening – School Nursing 

Team 

Tues 20th – 3.30 to 7.30pm - Learning 

Conversations – please make your appointment 

if you have not already done so.  Lists are on 

the classroom doors 

Tues 27th – Class 2 swimming 

 

December 2018 

 

Mon 3rd – NSPCC workshops 

Tues 4th – FOMPS Christmas Fayre – Village 

Hall 3.30 pm 

Wed 5th – Christmas lunch Day  

Mon 10th – Christmas decoration day 

Tues 11th – Class 2 swimming 

Thurs 13th – Theatre Performance at 

Hevingham - morning 

Thurs 13th – Christingle with Corinne and 

Moira - afternoon 

Fri 14th – Christmas Jumper Day 

Mon 17th – Christmas party - afternoon 

Tues 18th – Break for the Christmas 

Holidays 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board 

Head Teacher 


